
 

 
 

DATE 15 July 2015 

 
Mr Roger Clews BA, MSc, Dip Ed, Dip TP, MRTPI 

c/o Mr Ian Kemp 
Programme Officer 

Birmingham Development Plan 2031 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Mr Clews 

 

Examination of the Birmingham Development Plan 2031. 

 
Request under section 20(7)c of the Town and Country Planning Act 2004 - 
Main Modifications. 

 
The Council wishes to formally request that as part of the examination process, you 

make recommendations to the Council for any main modifications to the Plan that you 

consider are necessary in order to enable it to be found sound. 

 
This request is made under the above Act and Regulations in order to enable the Council 
to progress the Plan to adoption following any necessary consultation upon any main 

modifications that may be proposed. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

 
pp. 

 

Waheed Nazir 

Director of Planning and Regeneration 


